[ am a part-time resident of LACC and will not be able to attend the meeting on Feb. 11. |
therefore ask that you read into the minutes the following comments:

Because of the potential significant impact to the community should the project cause
degradation of the water quality in Lake Almanor, the EIR should require an annual in-
depth study of the Lake's water quality, similar to that included in the Draft EIR, and year
to year changes be evaluated and corrective actions implemented for the duration of the
project license. These annual reports should be presented at a public meeting held in
Chester.

Thank you,
Douglas R. Ghiselin

1045 Peninsula Drive
Lake Almanor Peninsula, CA



